
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Donna Bryant, Children’s Director 

Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

THE 7 LETTERS OF JESUS: 
Encouragement and Warnings For Churches,  

Then and Now 
Smyrna: Faithful Unto Death 

Revelation 2:8-11 
“He who has an ear, let him hear what the Spirit says to the 

churches.” v. 11 
 

The Takeaway 
 *I know you are persecuted and poor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 *You are rich in God 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Turnaround 
 *Do not fear. 
 
 
 
 
 
 *Be faithful unto death.   
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CTW             “Holy Spirit” 
 
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 
                   
Worship                    “Everlasting God” 
        “Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 
 
 
            
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood  
Special Music     Teri Haney 
 
 
Message                       Michael Ingram 
        Smyrna: Faithful Unto Death 
        Revelation 2:8-11 
           
      
          
Invitation             “Just As I Am (I Come Broken)” 
 
 
Decisions     Michael Ingram 
 
 
Announcements 
 
 
Closing Prayer    Kip McFry 



Birthdays 

Sunday, August 26th 

   Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

    Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 AWANA MEETING @ 4:00 P.M. 

 Children’s Choir @4:30-5:30 

 “I Will Class” 5:30 p.m. 

Monday, August 27th 

 Trailer Training 6-7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, August 28th 

 Sr Adult Choir 9:30 a.m. 

 Cherokee Village & Lunch 

Wednesday, August 29th 

            Bible Study @ 6:00 p.m. 

 Children & Youth 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir 

Sunday, Sept. 2nd 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 

There will be NO SUNDAY SCHOOL Teacher 
Mtg. on Sunday, Aug. 26th. 

August 26th-Sept. 2nd 

 

 Babies:              Anna Chambless & Lori Deerman 
 Toddlers 1: Johnny & Lori Bain 
 2’s & 3’s: Sam & Mac Allen 
 4 yr. old:   Dana & Dustin Mobley 

 5 yr. old:          Ashley & Ben Singleton 

 Security:         Danny Pointer & John Haney 

 Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

  

 Babies:     Lil Haslam, Patti Singleton 

 Toddlers 1: Vicki Goss & Cynthia Baker 

 2’s & 3’s:       Katie & Lee Pentecost 

 4 yr. old: Angie & Marley Harper 

 5 yr. old: Erin & Dustin Steed 

 Security:            Char les McDonald, Jeff Haney      

 Children’s Church:  Steve & Rachel Smith 

August 27th 
Allie Colvert 
Chase Jenkins 
Presley Payne 
August 28th 

Heather McDivitt 
Josh Thrasher 

Lucas Ivey 
August 29th 

Debbie Ragsdale 
Rick Maddox 
Kelly Garner 
Clint Bradley 
Josh Martin 
August 30th 
Jerry Jones 

Tessy Rogers 
August 31st 
Linda Brown 
Nicole Helm 

Sept. 1st 
Breanna Dixon 
Dusty Young 

Mikayla Murphy 
Tyler Garrett 

Sept. 2nd 
Buddy Bell 

Justice Thomason 

SUNDAY,  August 26th 

SUNDAY, Sept. 2nd 

Will meet Sundays 4:30
For more info: call Penny Young, 

AWANA VAN 
DRIVERS ARE 

NEEDED. IF YOU 
CAN HELP IN ANY 
WAY AS A DRIVER 
OR HELPER, SEE 
DONNA BRYANT. 

256-294-3089 

Ten For A Turkey!! 
Don’t forget  to send 
in your $10.00 for a  
Turkey to be given out 
at food distribution in 
November at PBC. 
   Thank you!!!!  

Thank you all so much for the many 
visits, thoughtfulness and prayers. It has 
really helped me build my strength back 
daily, just knowing my church family has 
been with me every step of the way.
   
 

First Baptist Church, 
 
wonderful breakfast provided during our 
inservice. It was very much appreciated!!
 

Dear Piedmont FBC, Thank you so much 
for your continued thoughts and prayers, 
messages and cards. I can truly feel your 
prayers here. Things are doing and going 
well here. Lots of things happening; busy 
days and some excitement every now and 
again. But I promise it is amazing to see 
how God is at work! Know I am 
Remembering and praying for you all as 
well.  In Grace, Kevin Payne, Pastor 
  

Dear Church Family, I appreciate your 
prayers, kind thoughts and encouraging 
words that you expressed to me and my 
family during my sister
Friends like you make such a sad event 
bearable. I felt God
and I know it was because of the prayers of 
friends. Love in Christ, Jean Mohon

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

MANDATORY AWANA MTG 
Sunday, August 26th  

@ 4:00 p.m. 
ANYONE working with Awana 

Clubs NEED to attend. 
Contact Info. Donna Bryant  

256-294-3089 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
Will meet Sundays 4:30-5:30 p.m.             
For more info: call Penny Young, 

256-473-661 or Holly Williams  
256-599-0340. 

    Ministry Trailer Training 
Our church is in need of several 
people to go to the Calhoun  
Baptist Assoc. for a ministry  
trailer training. The training is 
Monday, Aug. 27 @ 6:7:30 p.m. 
We will be using this trailer for 
many events at our church and we 
must have trained individuals to 
operate it. We also need someone 
to pick up the trailer on Sept. 3rd 
or 4th. Please contact Donna  
Bryant if interested. 256-294-3089 
   Thank you so much for your 
service and love for children.   

Thank you all so much for the many  
visits, thoughtfulness and prayers. It has  
really helped me build my strength back 
daily, just knowing my church family has 
been with me every step of the way. 
   Thank you so much. I Love You All!!! 
  Lennie White 

First Baptist Church,  
 Thank you so much for the  
wonderful breakfast provided during our 
inservice. It was very much appreciated!! 
 Love, PES Faculty and Staff 

Dear Piedmont FBC, Thank you so much 
for your continued thoughts and prayers, 
messages and cards. I can truly feel your 
prayers here. Things are doing and going 
well here. Lots of things happening; busy 
days and some excitement every now and 
again. But I promise it is amazing to see 
how God is at work! Know I am  
Remembering and praying for you all as 
well.  In Grace, Kevin Payne, Pastor  
  PFUMC, Chaplain, USN 

Dear Church Family, I appreciate your 
prayers, kind thoughts and encouraging 
words that you expressed to me and my 
family during my sister’s illness and death. 
Friends like you make such a sad event 
bearable. I felt God’s presence and comfort 
and I know it was because of the prayers of 
friends. Love in Christ, Jean Mohon 

GO AND GROW MINISTRY  
OPPORTUNITIES 

Bro. Michael invites everyone  
interested in reaching out to our 
church members and community 
through visitation and ministry to 

meet Sunday, Sept. 9th @ 4:30 p.m. 
in the Rose Room.  God is calling 

His servants to action! 
SEE YOU THERE!! 


